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  The Evangelical Lutheran Church of St. John

                      N1916 Church Road

            Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157-9673

        Pastor Sargent 920-228-1061
02/18/2021
Dear members of St. John, 
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On Ash Wednesday, we began another Lenten journey with Jesus.   For those of us who have made this important, somber, pilgrimage before – the message, meaning and facts of Lent have not changed.  But, in some ways, we have.  We are all a year older than we were last Lent.  We have gone through a difficult year with the pandemic.  To one degree or another we have all experienced some joys and sorrows.  There have been many personal changes since last Lent.  Yet, in one area, we have not changed.  It is the reason we need Lent. We need to be reminded of the truth!  We are all sinful.  We need Jesus!
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So, let us take the Lenten journey together.  This Sunday we will look at Romans 8:31-39.  The theme for the sermon message is “Inseparable!”  Paul reminds us that nothing can separate us from the love of God that is found in Christ, Jesus!      
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Installation Service 

Ms. Ella Loersch will be installed as our Grade 3-5 Teacher during the 10:00 service on February 28.
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Welcome Door Offering:  

There will be an opportunity for members to give a door offering as a welcome gift for Ms. Loesch.  This will happen after the services on February 28.      
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Organ Anniversary

Our church organ is 100 years old as of  February, 2021.  The service on February 28 will be one of thanksgiving to God and celebration.  We have been truly blessed with a wonderful instrument that has edified our worship for 100 years.   Because of the pandemic, we will wait to have a grander celebration in the future.  The plan is to hold one sometime in September or October.         

Bible Study:  
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Our Bible Study is called Jesus’ Parables and the “I am Statements”   Copies of the lessons are available from the ushers at church and can be found on the church webpage www.stjohnpeshtigo.org in the News Letter section.  The second lesson will be posted on our YouTube page on Sunday February 21.  Please join us for this 19 Minute study where we will visit with the Messiah.   The second lesson is titled; “The New Cloth” (Luke 5:33-36) 

Sunday School:
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Attention Parents!   

We are in the Winter Lessons Schedule. The Lesson for Sunday February 21 is  The Parable of the Good Samaritan found in Matthew 18.   Please let your Sunday School Teacher or Pastor know if you are having any trouble getting the lessons.  We know this is a difficult time because of the pandemic.  As of now, we are not able to hold in-person classes.   We are very concerned about Sunday School want to make sure parents and children are getting the lessons they need.  If you have any questions or concerns you can also call Pastor Sargent (920) 228-1061.

Click on https://online.nph.net/ss-remote
 to view the videos.

Worship:  If you are not feeling well or have concerns about your own health, you do not need to attend.  We will continue with the Livestreaming service at 8:30. If you would like to receive private communion at home please contact Pastor Sargent.
http://www.facebook.com/The-Evangelical-Lutheran-Church-of-St-John-Town-of-Grover-WELS-100389558275581/       

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJ8tkCadzLHuxGWLhovgl8Q
Pastor Daniel Sargent
